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Notification of applications for a permit to use a hunting area

Start of publication: 19.08.2009

An application for a hunting permit has been submitted to the Environment Agency on 11.08.2009. in
.Applicant: MTÜ hunting and fishing club Sanglier, registry code 80287257, address Vana Kalamaja 29,
10145 Tallinn
Intended area for hunting: the hunting area of the Külmallika, located in the municipalities of Kernu, Nissi,
Märjamaa, Kohila and Rapla. 13 hunters are taken into
in order to use the Külmallika hunting area.The request shall be accessible for consultation and
submission of proposals and observations within two weeks of the date of publication of the notice at the
Rapla Office of the Environment Agency in the region of Harju-Järva-Rapla at Tallinna mnt 14 PK 5,
79513 Rapla, tel 484 1181, e-mail: uno.treier@keskkonnaamet.ee.


